
 
FAO:  Parents/Carers of Pupils eligible for Free School Meals (this is not same as Universal 
Infant Free School Meal eligibility YR-Y2) 
 
We are now preparing the next payment of vouchers to families eligible for free school 
meals.  Once again we will be providing you with an Asda shopping card to cover 15th 
February to 5th March 2021. 
 
To ensure safety on site, to allow you to collect these vouchers we would ask that you 
contact the school office and book a time slot to collect your shopping card this Wednesday 
or Thursday, 10th/11th Februuary .  Your voucher will be ready waiting for you and we will 
just need you to sign for receipt of it.  Please do not come outside of your booked time slot 
so we can ensure social distancing and keep everyone safe. 
 
 
For those of you whose children are attending school 5 days per week as you meet the 
criteria for your child/children to attend school, you will not be issued with a voucher as 
your child/children will continue to receive a hot meal at lunchtime.  Where your child is 
attending only adhoc school days we will be providing you with a voucher and ask that on 
the days your child does attend school that they bring a packed lunch into school with them. 
 
Following government guidance all families are also being provided with a voucher for Free 
School Meals for the February half term week.  If you do not normally have a voucher as 
your child is in school currently please ensure you collect your voucher to cover half term. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding these arrangements please do not hesitate to 
contact me at school or email me on admin@whitleyabbey-pri.coventry.sch.uk. 
 
Stay safe 
 
Kind Regards 
 

  
Marie Tidmarsh 

  
Mrs M Tidmarsh 
School Business Manager 
  
Whitley Abbey Primary School 
Ashington Grove 
Coventry CV3 4DE 
Tel 024 7630 3392 
Fax 024 7630 3541 

 


